
 

           

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

By enrolling at Milverton Primary School you agree to adhere to the following guidance. 

 

As the parent or legal guardian of your child, you grant permission for your daughter / son 

to have access to use the Internet and other ICT facilities at school.   

 

You should have discussed the “Rules for Responsible ICT Use” with your child.  

 

I accept that ultimately the school cannot be held responsible for the nature and content 

of materials accessed through the Internet and mobile technologies, but I understand that 

the school and local authority will take every reasonable precaution to keep pupils safe and 

to prevent pupils from accessing inappropriate material.  These steps include using an 

educationally filtered and monitored service, employing appropriate teaching practice and 

teaching e-safety skills to pupils.   

 

I understand that the school can check my child’s computer files, and the Internet sites they 

visit, and that if they have concerns about their e-safety or e-behaviour that they will contact 

you as legal guardian. 

 

I will support the school by promoting safe use of the Internet and digital technology at home 

and will inform the school if I have any concerns over my child’s e-safety, even if 

anonymously. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 
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